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Membership of Highfield Surgery PPG Committee – April 2025 

PPG Committee – Volunteer Patient Members  

Bal Chauhan, Chair  

 

John Sparks  

 

Russ Murden 

 

Steve Breakspear  

 

Chris Wilson 

 

 

PPG Committee would like to recruit 3 or 4 patient volunteers to join PPG Committee. We would also 

like to recruit patient volunteers who do not like to attend PPG Committee meetings but are interested 

delivereing any of our action points (Link to the 2025/26 Action Plan) which involves meeting other 

patients face to face.   

If you are interested, please get in touch with Bal Chauhan, Chair of PPG Committee to have a chat  

ChairHighfieldSurgeryPPG@outlook.com  .  

 

Highfield Surgery Staff supporting PPG Committee Members   

Lisa Wooster, Deputy Practice Manager – Operational  

Ruth Murden, Healthcare Assistant  

Dr Martin Davis, GP  

mailto:ChairHighfieldSurgeryPPG@outlook.com

